
Due to ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, Govt. of Uttarakhand 

has suspended the Chardham Yatra. Accordingly, Pawan 

Hans is not entertaining any Dham Charter bookings till 

further orders from Govt. of Uttarakhand.  

Passengers who are interested to receive any further 

updates regarding booking of Do-Dham Charters Flight 

may provide their contact details at 

kedarnath@pawanhans.co.in 
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